
  

 

 

Sunshine Coast Regional District  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONTRACT 

 

Issue Date: April 13, 2023 

The Sunshine Coast Regional District (Regional District) is hereby giving notice of its intent to direct 
award a General Services contract for the following service: regional housing coordination services. 

The following responsibilities will be within scope of contract:  

1. Development and implementation of regional housing action plan 

The total value of the contract will not exceed $ 76,997.  This contract will cover the period from May 6, 
2023 to May, 5, 2024 with the option to extend the contract for up to three additional one-year terms, at 
the Regional District’s discretion. 

The Regional District has chosen not to tender this contract for the following reasons: 

1. Continuity: the work of this contract will implement (Phase 2) work 
developed in the prior year (Phase 1) 

2. High degree of local knowledge expertise possessed by the incumbent 

Vendors wishing to object to this decision should contact the procurement services email 
submissions@scrd.ca on or before 3:00 p.m. local time on April 18, 2023, presenting specific 
reasons for their objections.  Vendor ability to offer the same level of service at a lower cost in the 
same time frame will be the key criteria regarding the consideration of vendor objections. 

Sunshine Coast Regional District  
E-mail: purchasing@scrd.ca  
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